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16. Question from Councillor Chris Alley to the Lead Member for 

Community Safety: 

 

In response to recent crimes and the release of thousands of criminals on to our 

streets by the Labour government, will TRDC increase resources for more CCTV in 

areas such as Delta Gain and South Oxhey? 

 

Written response: 

 

We continue to work closely as a Community Safety Partnership to review the 

situation in Three Rivers District. With regard to the deployment of CCTV, we have 

recently applied for Community Infrastructure Levy funding to purchase 8 new CCTV 

Cameras. CCTV is deployed to areas of the district whereby there is hotspot issues. 

Several of our shops across the district have issues with shoplifters and the Police 

have a specialised team manging this, including giving advice, patrol plans, 

organising furniture within shops and the use of a number of disruption methods. 


